
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 

Regular Meeting      May 24, 2021 

 

FOR ACTION 

 

Subject:  Approval of Phone System  
 

At the February and March regular meetings, Mr. Leyden included the 
replacement/upgrade of the existing phone system as part of the summer project 
list for 2021.  A Request for Proposals was sent out to several telecommunications 
systems contractors in March and Mr. Leyden, Mr. Reiniche and Mr. McCall 
reviewed the submissions.  Telecom Innovations Group (TIG) was judged to be 
the lowest and most responsive contractor who submitted a proposal.  TIG has 
served the District for the past 9 years  
 
Attached is an updated memorandum from Mr. Reiniche that describes the details.  
We are willing to answer any questions of the Board of Education.    
 
It is my recommendation to the Board to approve the implementation of a new 
phone system from TIG not to exceed the amount of $105,000. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation:  The Board of Education approve Telecom Innovations Group 
(TIG) to implement a new phone system in an amount not to exceed $105,000. 
 


